
 
 

 

La Casa de la Sal, A.C. 

Córdoba No. 76 Col. Roma C.P. 06700 México, D.F. 1102 9003 

México City, september 14th 2011.   

 
YANK BARRY 
JUAN MANUEL  MÁRQUEZ  
GLOBAL VILLAGE CHAMPIONS TEAM 
  
Dear friends: 

Thru these lines please receive a warm greeting. We are very grateful for the help 
you have brought to us. For our children and for Casa de La Sal any kind of help is 
more than welcome, even a small grain of salt. The help you brought, the time 
shared with the kids are so valuable for us so we can continue to provide a better 
life for each kid who lives with VIH in Mexico.  

It is for a sum of volunteers and a lot of efforts by different persons who are truly 
engaged to a cause that proyects like our institution can continue the daily work.  
 
Thank you vary much for you generous donation and help, we still are counting on 
you supporting with all your resources to help childs and adults who have very low 
resources can have a better quality of life.  
 

Thank you again for being part of LIFE.  

Sincerely, 

 

Silvia de los Ángeles Cortés 
Operation Coordinator 
silvia.cortes@casadelasal.org.mx 
(55)11-02-90-03 
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